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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

It's going to be a busy week.  Since Field Day will be next weekend, June 25th

and 26th.  We all need to get things ready.  The Wood County Emergency

Communications group will need to set up one of their 24 foot by 40 foot

canopies to by used as a shelter for operating their stations.  They will be

operating as a 5A Class again this year.  They are hoping to operate all of

radios, computers, and lights from solar power the whole 24 hours.  The only

problem they may have is the storms that are predicted by the National Weather

Service.  They will also be providing communications for the race officials of

the Chic-Fil-A Road Run Saturday morning before Field Day starts.  When Field

Day is over, I'd like to hear stories from any of the other groups that

operated.

That's pretty much it for this week.  Just not much seems to be happening any

more.

There were 37 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net again this week.  Gene Roy,

N8ER, needs one more check-in to make 1500.  The was one new participate to the

net this week and that was Pamela Hughes, KE8CVZ, from Elkins.  From the address

it looks like she might be the wife of Frank Hughes, WD8DEP.  I want to welcome

Pamela to the DAREN system and hope she checks into the net as often as

possible.
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